RESUME
DISCUSSION OF NOVEMBER 10 MEETING DATE

The first meeting in November was scheduled for Wednesday, November 10 due
to a possible conflict with the VACo Annual Conference. The Conference is a little later
this year, so the Board could change the meeting back to its regular date and time of
November 9 to avoid confusion.



